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Year 3 served a 

scrumptious 

afternoon tea to Year 

5 and Year 6 in 

celebration of the 

Queen's Platinum 

Jubilee. They made 

the fruit kebabs and 

scones with jam and 

cream!  

Our kitchen team 

delighted the 

pupils with a 

selection of 

cupcakes to 

celebrate the 

Queen’s Platinum 

Jubilee. 



 

 

  

 

 

  

West London Zone pupils put on a 

fabulous show this week. We were 

treated to brilliant displays of 

balancing on the ball and board, 

stilt walking and plate spinning. 

20 Y5/Y6 pupils 

headed to Gunnersbury 

Park for the London 

Youth Games 

Commonwealth Legacy 

Festival!  

 

Pupils took part in a 

range of sports 

including Ultimate 

(Frisbee), Boxing and 

Handball.  

 

The pupils displayed 

our school values 

throughout the day and 

had a fantastic time 

learning new sports!  

 



 

 

A big thank you to all 

those who came to 

our parents’ morning 

this week. It was 

lovely to see so many 

of you! 

Class Attendance 

 

Reception – 96.3% 

Year 1 – 88.1% 

Year 2 – 93.5% 

Year 3 – 92.2% 

Year 4 – 96.4% 

Year 5 – 93.3% 

Year 6 – 89.1% 
 

Well done Year 4 

Value Award Winners 

Nursery – Whole class 

Reception – Whole class 

Year 1 – Reyah 

Year 2 – Mason 

Year 3 – Whole class 

Year 4 – Whole class 

Year 5 – Cassien 

Year 6 – Tadeo & Jacob 

Sport – Nashaad Y5 

 

 

Have a good half 

term. See you all on 

Monday 6
th

 June. 

Follow us 

@floragardenw6 

Flora Gardens Primary School 

Dalling Road, London, W6 0UD              

020 8748 2566 

office@fgschool.uk 

 

Year 5 & 6 had 

great fun 

working out to 

make delicious 

smoothies on 

the smoothie 

bike! We look 

forward to 

hearing what 

smoothies 

they make at 

home over the 

half term.  

Do you have any spare cardboard 

or boxes? Reception class is 

having a Design and Technology 

day on Thursday 16
th

 June. Please 

give any boxes to Miss Kelly at 

the Early Years gate. Thank you.  

 

 

This week Nursery 

class practised 

their writing on 

tablets.  

They also enjoyed 

a picnic in the KS2 

playground. 
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